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1) Late Reports 

To be completed for all late reports, i.e. which cannot be despatched with the agenda papers 
i.e. 5 clear working days’ notice before meeting. 

 

Reasons for Lateness  

 

Due to a review of Service performance it has been 
identified that vehicle issues are having a 
significant impact on this and for this reason it has 
been decided to increase the priority of this report. 

Reasons for Urgency 

 

Due to a review of Service performance it has been 
identified that vehicle issues are having a 
significant impact on this and for this reason it has 
been decided to increase the priority of this report. 

Date Corporate Clearance agreement 
obtained: 

 

 

 


